7/4/16, 2:14 AM

3-29-12

TOWN MEETING
3/29/12

Precursors:

e SAB - no reps.

o Staff Mtg - yes. The YHB invite will be this Saturday and Sunday at Long Branch park. There has been a
tech vision committee that has been meeting and will continue meeting to discuss how we will be using
technology in the future. They’ve come up with some suggestions such as replacing all desktops with
laptops as well as creating standup printing stations and getting more carts. When we get back from
Spring Break April 12t will be an Early Release for an Allocation Committee. Everyone is welcome.
Things are looking good as we don’t think that we will lose any teachers. The School Board decided not
to raise class size. There is no buffer between the end of AP exams and Senior Projects. Bill Van Evera
has the cheesehead for the Teacher of the Year. Prom will be June 12t" at the State Theater. The Physics
Fair is the Friday after we get back from Spring Break, the following week there will be a “Taste of
Knowledge” in the gym creating a map of the world with cupcakes.

Announcements:

e The computer network goes down at ***~~~4pm-~~~*** TODAY. (updated, the work has been delayed
until March 31st) They need to replace a generator at the Ed center so they will shut off all power
there.

e H20 for Life 5K. April 215t @ 8am (registration online via school homepage). iPad raffle for HBW
students who register. Must be present to win. Money goes to a secondary school in Haiti. Run takes
place at Potomac Overlook park. There are lots of incentives involved. The iPad will be for HBW
students only. Please come! - There will also be paper registration on the H20 bulletin board. Please
sign up, it will be lots of fun.

o Lower field update. Field is still **closed**!!! Field will be assessed in early April to see when it will be
viable. We hope it will be opened soon. We went over this last week. Some people need to be
reminded. We will learn more on April 9th.

e Go boating and crabbing on the Chesapeake. See Alison soon. Applications are due tomorrow. It will be
a lot of fun. Even Frank wishes he was going. Tomorrow is the deadline and spots are filling up. There
might be some more spots open after Spring Break. We will boat, go crabbing, and stay on an island in
the Chesapeake.

e Midori, world-wide violin virtuoso, here tomorrow for Q & A at D block in music room ... see her! It will
be in Carl’s room.

e Last chance to buy Sophomore Raffle tickets tomorrow... get them now!

e Students return April 10th, early release April 12th to discuss allocation. Have a great Spring Break! -
FREEDOM

e Anyone have a cure for projector-blinking-syndrome? - Anyone?

e Liza - Liza got a cake from her secret admirer. Happy Birthday. Not.

e Eleanor - On April 19th the gth grade will be attempting to make a map of the world out of cupcakes.
Please sponsor the project by bringing in cupcakes.

Motions:

e None

Discussion:

e None
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